
Islamic Community of Bryan-College Station 

417 Stasney st, College Station, TX 77845 Phone: 
979-846-4222 • Email: board@icbcs.org 
www.icbcs.org 

April 4, 2024 

Subject: Muslim Religious Holiday (Eid-ul-Fitr) 

To whom it may concern: 

 

This is to inform you that Eid-ul-Fitr is a major religious holiday fòr Muslims.  

 

Eid-ul-Fitr is expected to be on April 10th   2024. However, many students from out of town will 

be returning home for Eid day and will likely need another day to return back to campus. 

 

We request that the student or employee below be granted an excuse from school or work for 

this very special day for Muslims. Of course, the student or employee will make up any work he 

or she misses. 

 

 

Name: 

 

If you require any additional information, please contact us at board@icbcs.org. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Anwer Ahmed 

President 
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